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“… and one can dare to hope and dare to remember”

Memory Work: Coping strategies in the face of AIDS

Evaluation of the conference, April 12, 2005
	Overall impression: 

1. Were you satisfied with the content of the conference? 

2. Did you gain new insights?

3. Was the conference useful?
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	Inputs in the morning: How do you evaluate the presentations?

4. Annet Biryetega

5. Jonathan Morgan

6. Noleen Huni


	Good

17

23

17
	12

4

11
	-

-

-
	Insufficient
-

-

-

	7. The making of my own memory book was a good experience


	yes
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	Working Groups: 

8. I appreciated the lively discussions and sharing

9. I could identify options of implementing memory work in our work

10. I am motivated to start memory work in our project(s)
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	11. Commitments:

The large majority of the participants expressed their commitment to share the information on memory work and psychosocial approaches within their organisation, to motivate program coordinators and/or to lobby decision makers and to promote the implementation of memory work within their respective programs in Africa and/or Eastern Europe. Some explicitly mentioned that they will support and complement antiretroviral treatment with psychosocial support/ memory work techniques.
In more general terms, someone intends to mainstream HIV/AIDS in all projects, another person will continue scale up efforts and someone will keep up contributing to the support of people affected by HIV/AIDS.



	12. Take home message(s):

Many participants stress the understanding of Memory Work and psychosocial support as an important part of an integrated approach, the continuum of prevention – treatment and care (“the flower”). An equally large number state that in the context of ARV treatment, psychosocial support of the people undergoing treatment is essential. Memory work is understood to take many forms, to have many aspects to it and to happen in exchange: “It’s the space, not the method”. 

The use of memory work should not be restricted to the South, but would also be important in Switzerland and the Western world. As someone said: “My own memory book helped me to “own” the project and not to see it as something about the others”. 
A few messages of caution were also written down, such as being aware of dangers of memory work, when e.g. confidentiality is broken.


	13. What else:

Was the topic of the conference – focus on memory work – too narrow and kept people away from attending the conference? Or was it just right to allow the necessary intensity? (different people, different opinions)

The good atmosphere, opportunities for networking and sharing, the great choice of the resource persons, the perfect organisation, and last but not least, the good food and timely coffee breaks were very much appreciated. 
A warning voice: Putting all enthusiasm into memory work may make us neglect advocacy for access to free and cheap ARV medicines. And a critical voice: the participants should be better informed about the conference language.



This evaluation is based on 29 written feedbacks.

Basel, April 14, 2005/ Helena Zweifel
